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May 31, 2013 

Dear Mr. Whipple:  
 
On behalf of Deltas of Charlotte Foundation, we thank you for your 
charitable donation to the 9th Annual Deltas of Charlotte Foundation 
Bachelor Auction.  

It is because of giving sponsors such as Queen City Tours, that we have 
had such a successful event for the past 9 years. We appreciate your 
generosity.     

Thank you again for your participation, and we hope that you will continue 

to support future Deltas of Charlotte Foundation fundraising endeavors.   

 

Warm Regards,  

 

Sherri Cardona and Vicki Moore 

Bachelor Auction Co-Chairs 

    


